TOWN OF WARNER
MINUTES
February 9, 2015

Regular monthly meeting for the Town of Warner was called to order by Town Chairman Jim
Learman.

Supervisors present: Bruce Elmer, Rick Suda
Others present: Ralph Krultz, Paul Bugar Jr, and Jerome Krempasky

Open Forum: Rick Suda talked about Greenwood Fire District and how the levy for the them
was changed and why.

The minutes of the January 12, 2015 meeting were presented and approved as corrected.

Treasurer report was presented. As of February 9 there was $106,242.58 in checking account
and $336,591.09 in money market

Motion Bruce Elmer, seconded Rick Suda to pay all monthly bills as presented. Motion carried.

Discussion was held on the town truck. The new truck was delivered today. The Board
inspected it. No action taken.

Discussion was held on driveway culvert that the Town changed on Resewood Ave. Motion Jim
Learman, seconded Rick Suda to have the Chairman contact Dennis Humke that the Tow of
Mead is responsibie for the bill and should bill the property owner. Motion carried.

Discussion was held on resident at N11646 Sidney Ave. No action taken.

Discussion was held on a part-time patrolman as the one the town has been using has been
called back to work. Motion Rick Suda, seconded Jim Learman that someone from the board or

Brandon Elmer will operate it if needed. Motion carried.

Motion Bruce Efmer, seconded Jim Learman to transfer from money market to checking
account as needed. Motion carried.

Next regular town meeting will be March 9, 2015 at 7:30 pm.

Motion Jim Learman, seconded Bruce Elmer to adjourn. Motion carried.

Jerome Krempasky, Clerk
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